## MARLBORO MUSTANGS DIAMOND CLUB

PO Box 183 Wickatunk, NJ 07765

THANK YOU!

Dear Supporter,

On behalf of the athletes and the Marlboro Mustang Diamond Club, we would like to thank you for your contribution to the program. It is because of your support and the support of our local businesses that we are able to offer the athletes a comprehensive program with many opportunities for growth.

Over the past year, through the fundraising efforts of the Diamond Club, we were able to buy equipment to improve our teams' athletic skills and were also fortunate to have the funds to enable us to add improvements to both the JV and Varsity fields. The athletes are proud to call the facility their "home field."

In addition, the Varsity team also traveled to play in Florida over spring break which is a first in the program's history. It was a bonding experience the boys will always remember.

With the continued support of the business community and concerned individuals, we endeavor to help the Marlboro baseball program become one of the best in the state in the coming years.

Again, thanks for all your help this year and in the future.

Best Regards,

√oseph √Cilea DC,

President

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!